
ARMY PUBLIC SCHOOL             Tele : 25693131 

RIDGE ROAD, DHAULA KUAN,                                              25693040 

NEW DELHI – 110 010 

  E-mail – apsdk@awesindia.edu.in  
 

                                             28th Jan, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school admissions for the academic session 2022-23 will begin from the 14th 

of March, 2022.  

The complete details of the admission process will be available to you on the 

school website, www.apsdk.com under ‘Admissions’, wef 14th March.  

Admission will only be open for wards of serving Army Personnel initially. 

 

         Komal Sood 

Principal 
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